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Hi Jeffrey,

I received your postcard in the mail re:  the Public hearing for the project at 920 Sierra Vista
Ave.

I have a couple of concerns.

1. Parking.  If I am reading this postcard correctly it states a parking reduction.  They
already have a parking defceit, and when they hold services there is not enough parking
in the neighborhood for the residents.  I am strongly  opposed to a parking reduction.

2. Construction hours.  This church has been having a re-roof project going on for about
8 weeks.  They were working on weekend and weekday evenings as late as 7:30pm.  It
became quite noisy  having this project being worked on outside of normal
construction hours.

Can you make sure both these items are addressed?  You may reach me at the number below if
you need additional information.

I will most likely be in attendance at this meeting.

Thank you.
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